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February 18, 2014 Spring Primary
Not Needed in the City of Beloit

January 14, 2014 – Beloit, WI: A primary election is typically held on the third Tuesday of each
February in preparation for the Spring Election held on the first Tuesday in April. In 2014, a
Spring Primary will not be needed in the City of Beloit because none of the contests on the April
ballot require a primary.

The following contests will be on the April 1, 2014 Spring Election ballot in the City of Beloit:

 Court of Appeals District IV Judge

 Rock County Circuit Court Judge

 Rock County Supervisors

 Beloit City Council

 Beloit School District Board of Education (where applicable)

 Beloit Turner School District Board of Education (where applicable)

 Clinton Community School District Board of Education (where applicable)

In summary, the Spring Primary Election that was scheduled for February 18, 2014, will not be
needed. The next election in which City of Beloit voters may vote will be the Spring Election on
April 1, 2014. Voters will use their regular polling places. If you have questions about your
polling place, registering to vote, or voting by absentee ballot, please contact the Beloit City
Clerk’s Office at (608) 364-6680 or by email at lemirer@ci.beloit.wi.us.
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